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The Board would like to share all that you are seeing and will be seeing happening around the Woodfield community.  

 

New Website The website was redesigned and launched in October 2014. Please go and check it out at 

www.WoodfieldPlacentia.org  you will find a wealth of information about Woodfield- past and present; a calendar of 
events around Placentia & our community; up to date weather forecast; Safe-List for parking; Clubhouse rental; links to 
forms and documents you may need, and much more.   

Pool Heater- On April 1st, the pool heat will be turned back on in preparation for the pool time fun to begin. The pool 

deck has been replaced and is looking fabulous. Soon the landscape around the pool planter’s will be completed for the 
final accent. We are pleased to say, it is ready for this incredible weather we are enjoying in SoCal. 

Road Resurfacing – Plans are underway for the private roads within Woodfield to be re-surfaced. This will include 

all the Circles- Huron, Teton, Chinook, Allegheny, Appalachian, Arrow and Bow, as well as, Chinook Drive and Allegheny 
Way. Blue Ridge Drive belongs to the city and is not part of Woodfield’s resurfacing responsibilities.  During this project 
you will be asked to move any needed vehicle to a designated area. Please watch your billing statement and the website 
for updates on the road closures as the resurfacing is completed on your street. We will need the patience and 
cooperation of all residents as the process is completed over a few days’ time.   Watch for more info to come! 

Volunteers needed- “Clubhouse Coordinator” and “Social Committee Planner”- We have a need 

for a clubhouse coordinator. This person would be available to take reservations for the clubhouse and be responsible 
for seeing those renting get a key on that date specified.  Additional volunteers for a Social Committee would be great 
help to plan and coordinate community events. Typically Woodfield has had a Summer Ice Cream Social at the pool and 
a Holiday party in December. These have been nice traditions we would like to see continue with the help of volunteers 
in our community. If you have other ideas for gatherings, we welcome your contribution to our Woodfield Community. 
Please give a call to Morgan Winegar at Optimum 714.508.9070 ext 238, mwinegar@optimumpm.com  or Click the 
“Volunteer” link on the website. http://www.woodfieldplacentia.org/contact-board-of-directors 

Landscape and Irrigation- If you see any landscape or irrigation issues, please pick-up the phone and give 

Optimum a call. Together we are the eyes and ears of the community to keep Woodfield looking its best. Contact 
Sherman Wiggs 714.508.9070 ext 245.  

Garage Sale- We have requested a special permit from the City for the Annual Woodfield Garage Sale to be held in 

May, we are just waiting to hear back.  The date will be announced shortly. You will see a flyer on your mail box and it 
will be added to the website – “Announcements” and “Community Calendar of Events”. The community Garage sale is 
always a great time for all, whether you plan to participate and sell off some treasures or shop for yourself. It is a great 
day to get out and meet your neighbors.  

 

Next Board meeting is Monday March 16th at 8:00PM – Woodfield Elections 
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